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Region VI Meeting, 2014 

 

When:  April 24 -26 

 

What:  Annual Meeting of the 11 

           clubs in Region VI 

 

Who:  Any ADDC Member 

 

Where:  El Dorado, KS 

 

Why:  To learn more about the     

           Association, especially  

           our own region, to attend   

           industry field trips and  

           seminars, to meet others  

           in your field of expertise  

           and more.   



February Luncheon 
Meeting 

Wednesy, 

 February 12, 2014  

 at 11:30 a.m. 

 
Location to be 

announced soon. 
 

Luncheons usually 
include: Meal, Tea, 
Coffee & Dessert 

 
Cost:  

Members-$25 
Non-Members-$30 

 
Makeyor reservations  

NO LATER THAN   
12:00 p.m. on 

Monday, February 10 
with Laura Disinger, 
reservations@tulsada

ndd.net   
or 918-845-8365 

 
Note:  The Board will 
be voting on our 
meeting  place and 
meal details, 
including the 
parking. 

*Club Rules for Luncheon Meetings: Reservations must be made for Luncheon meetings. If you make a reservation and 
are subsequently unable to attend, you may send a substitute in your place. However, if you don’t attend, you are still 
responsible for the luncheon fee. We must pay the Mayo for the number of luncheons reserved, so must ask our members 
to reimburse us for the lunch if they made a reservation, whether it was used or not.  You may attend the meeting for no 
fee if you wish to abstain from the buffet (no lunch=no charge) but you still need to notify the Contact Chair of your plans 
at reservations@tulsadandd.net   

Our Bylaws state: 
“A member who fails to attend the meal meeting after making a meal reservation is obligated to reimburse the Club for 
such meal charge.  If the meal charge is not paid within thirty (30) days, subsequent to the missed meeting, the member 
shall not be considered in good standing and all privileges of membership will be forfeited.  Such forfeited membership 
may be reinstated by approval of the Board of Directors.” 

Thank you! 

 
.  DESK AND DERRICK AWARENESS MONTH 

Desk and Derrick Club of Tulsa  

invite you to join us for 

Val Bode 

presenting OERB’s 

PetroPro program 

Susan Cook and  

Brenda Bennett 

presenting  

“The Magic Suitcase” 

Introducing our Student Outreach Programs: 

Sarah Kuegel 

presenting ADDC’s 

publication,  

“Bit of Fun” 

 

March Luncheon 
Meeting 

Wednesday, 

 March 12, 2014  

 at 11:30 a.m. 

 

The Summit Club 
15 W. 6th St. 

31st Floor of BOA building 
Downtown Tulsa 

*FREE PARKING* 
 

Luncheons include:  
Meal, Tea, Coffee & 

Dessert 
 

Cost:  
Members-$25 

Non-Members-$30 
 
 

Make your reservations 
NO LATER THAN   

12:00 p.m. on Monday, 
March 10th  

with Laura Disinger,  
reservations@tulsadandd.net

  or 918-845-8365 
 
 

*Parking garage entrance 
off Boulder.  Get ticket 
and it will be validated at 
check-in. 
 

Plus, a proclamation from Tulsa’s Mayor recognizing Desk and Derrick 
Club of Tulsa’s contributions to the city’s energy community.  

AND, Honoring our Past Presidents 
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The Tulsa Oil Drop February 12, 2014 
Presentation Recap 

by Cheryl W. Wootton 

(Continued on Page 4) 
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The Tulsa Oil Drop 

(Continued from Page 3) 
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DESK AND DERRICK CLUB OF 
TULSA 

 MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
AT BAXTER’S 

FEBRUARY 12, 2014  
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Membership Chairman (far right) conducts a pinning ceremony for April Hastings (with the help 

of Tamra Campbell), Anne Schuh and Kimberly Copeland.  

 

“You have embarked on a new adventure of education, experiences and lasting relationships by 

way of the Desk and Derrick Club.  A desire to further your personal and professional 

development and increase your knowledge of petroleum, energy and allied industries has been 

made evident by your application to the Desk and Derrick Club of Tulsa.  You will find, as the 

members present have, that the more you participate in the club’s activities, the sooner you will 

reap the full benefits of your membership.  We all hope to know you better in the coming months.   

 

Please accept the Desk and Derrick Club of Tulsa oil drop pin presented to you today.  It may 

only be a small piece of jewelry, but it is symbolic of much more.  Wear it with pride and respect 

for all it represents.” 

The Tulsa Oil Drop 
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p.m. 

The Tulsa Oil Drop 
February 12th  Membership Meeting 

Minutes 
by Vicki Barnes, Secretary 
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Vice President’s Report 

The Tulsa Oil Drop 
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President’s Letter 

The Tulsa Oil Drop 
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The Tulsa Oil Drop 
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March 2014 

        Birthdays 

 

 3/09  Angela Butler  3/12  Lisa Martinez 

 3/10  Erin Rawlings  3/13  Laura Louser 

 3/11  Karen Gibbs  3/19  Rhonda Vardeman 

 3/12  Amy Claybourn  3/24  Val Bode 

  

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

            1 

2 3    

Board 

Meeting 

4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12  

Membership 

Meeting 

13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31           

The Tulsa Oil Drop 
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                                                                                                       March 2014 

 
Hi All, 

  

Since there are so many newer members in the Tulsa Desk and Derrick Club, I thought 

this might be a great time to put a plug in for attendance at our upcoming Region VI 

Meeting.  El Dorado, KS may not be your first choice at a vacation spot, but I promise you 

that the host club will make you feel welcome, and the drive is only about three hours 

away.   

 

Ask any experienced member in the club about the moment they first really connected to 

Desk and Derrick, and I’d wager that the answer would be “at my first Region Meeting” 

or “at my first ADDC Convention”.  There’s just something special about realizing that 

the organization is bigger than just our club.  And its nice to know there are other people 

across Oklahoma and Kansas that want the same things we do:  to learn more about our 

jobs and our industry.   

 

So watch for details from President Kay—she will be sending out the Region VI Meeting 

Registration packet soon.  Look it over and see if  there’s something of  value to you or 

your employer.   

   

 

Sincerely, 

 

- Susan  
 

By Susan Cook  

Note: All submissions to The Tulsa Oil Drop can and shall be edited as 

necessary.  Viewpoints expressed by submitters are those of the writer and not 

necessarily of The Desk and Derrick Club of Tulsa or the Association of Desk 

and Derrick Clubs (ADDC).  Email:  susan@elsonoil.com with questions. 

The Tulsa Oil Drop 
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